Central Collegiate Institute

Graduating Class of 2024

April 18, 2024

To whom it may concern,
We are writing on behalf of the Central Collegiate Institute, graduating class of 2024.

As we prepare for the Central Collegiate Institute Graduation Banquet and dry after party, we
are reaching out to local businesses for sponsorship opportunities.

Your support would be invaluable and greatly appreciated. Any amount would make a significant
difference in our efforts to plan a memorable celebration for the graduating Class of 2024. We
also welcome non-monetary donations that could be used as raffle items during the event.

In return for your sponsorship, we are pleased to offer the following benefits:
Placement of your company logo at the Graduation banquet.
Verbal recognition during the banquet program.

Thank you for considering this opportunity. If you have any questions or would like to discuss
sponsorship options, please contact us at ccigrad2024@gmail.com

We appreciate your support.

Kind regards,

Ann Johns and Kessandra Peterson
Fundraising Chairs

Laurie Kosior

Chair, Central Collegiate Institute, Class of 2024



